
 

 
 
Low Vision challenges and 
methods – Mind the gap  
 

Welcome to the 9th Nordic Congress in the field of low vision aimed 
at professionals working with and for people of all ages with low 
vision.  

18-20 april 2018 At Runö Möten och Events, Näsvägen 100, 
Åkersberga, Stockholm  

The trend towards an increasingly digitized world that places high demands on 

accessibility is of great importance to our target group in terms of 

opportunities for community involvement at different levels and a functioning 

“everyday life”. How can we, in our different roles as professionals, help bridge 
the gaps that can occur? 

Professionals in the field of low vision span many different areas. We need to 

focus our attention on research and science, while making new knowledge 

practical in our daily work. Through the exchange of experiences and 

knowledge, we can be strengthened in our professional roles and develop the 
content of services and supply. 

The conference is held in the form of lectures, posters and workshops. 

Exhibitors showing new technologies and tools will be in place. Exchanging 

thoughts and ideas with others is an important part of the congress, and time 
for networking will be available. 

Information will be continuously posted on www.nordisksynkongress.com 

Participation fee: 6 300 SEK including full board and housing.  


